
PROPOSAL FOR THE VARIATION OF THE CITY 
MALL SPECIAL ORDER SUBMISSION 

Submissions close on 21 April 2008 

I do NOT wish to present my submission at the hearing, and ask that this submission be 
considered. 

Are you completing this submission: For yourself 

If you are representing, how many people do 
you represent? 

 

Name: Vickory Wilson 

Organisation Name:  

Organisation Role:  

Contact Address: 198 Selwyn Street, Spreydon 

Daytime Phone: 961-6161 

Evening Phone:  

Email: vickorywil@orcon.net.nz 

Date: 19 March 2008 

Your Submission: YES! 
An extension to the Tram route is a really excellent idea. 
It will allow Tourists to see more of our beautiful central city, and it will also 
give them access to the businesses in that area. If they see something while 
they are riding the Tram, they will return and buy it. 
And it would be lovely to see the Tram in front of the Cathedral again. 
Pedestrians merge perfectly with the Tram's current circuit, as do cars. So 
there should be no problem with the new area working just as well. 

 


